AGENDA: CEMETERY TRUSTEES
We the Milford Cemetery Trustees invite you to attend our November 2023 meeting...

* Date: 30 November 2023

* Time: 10 a.m.

* Place: Meeting Room of the * Riverside Cemetery
* 460 Nashua Street

* Milford, NH 03055.

We hope to see some Milford residents who are concerned with their family’s far distant future and the
issues of cost and some new options available such as columbaria interment of cremains.

Your voice can help guide us, your cemetery trustees, in shaping our Milford Cemetery’s future plans
and cost structure for years ahead. Please attend or send us your thoughts via our website on the
MILFORD.NH.GOV WEBSITE. Go to the top right side where you see the magnifying glass. Enter:
cemetery trustees - press your return button. Now you may select which set of meeting minutes you
wish to examine or; even better, view the video recording of the meeting which interests you.

The 30 November 2023 meeting will discuss only four major issues:

1) The opening of additional interment spaces at the Riverside Cemetery, at 460 Nashua St, Milford, NH

03055. This would, necessarily be including the contemplation of columbaria as a public service to offer
people a newer and very popular way to have your family’s cremains available more readily, though still
at a cost.

2) The Planning, Costing, Budgeting, Public Debating, Designing, Permitting, and Legal Process to
develop that part of the Brox Property as the new Milford Cemetery. The Cemetery Trustees highly
value public input early during this process.

3) The examination of all costs associated with the interment process and the price for a cemetery plot
or columbarium niche and all steps resulting in interment in a Milford Cemetery property.

4. The above summary of costs, plus a stipend for the Cemetery Trustees Interment Fund which enables
your Cemetery Trustees to act. These actions assist and supplement the fine maintenance and

restoration work provided for each of the, soon to be, six cemetery properties in our Town of Milford.

Thank you kindly, on behalf of all three of the Cemetery Trustees, we invite you to attend and please
participate.

Approval of minutes of previous meetings.


http://milford.nh.gov/

